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This is another example of a document that has been needlessly marked “For Official Use 

Only.”  The language in this Notice was taken largely verbatim from model paragraphs 
published by the Office of Personnel Management in the Federal Register in July.   See my 
statement of October 31, 2006, on the amendments to the carpet and rug standard, for a fuller 
discussion of this issue. 

 
 

 
 
 
   
 
 


